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Happy Holidays!

December is upon as and we can’t believe it is
already the end of term! As the holidays are
getting closer, here at the newsletter group we
are feeling festive, and we hope you are too!

This short but sweet December issue has a
strong focus on the social events happening in
the department, including the Freud trip and
christmas party. Both of which were a great
success!

Alongside this we have the speed networking

event overview, which | attended myself and

would recommend to other students! Finished

off with a review of a discussion topic from one

of the third year modules, which gives insight Review of
for students when picking their modules. L
From the newsletter team we would like to wish Discussion
everyone a Merry Christmas and a happy Topic p.5
prosperous New Year!

EDITOR IN CHIEF: BIJAL KOTECHA
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So this week, the amazing psychology society organised a
fun-filled day trip into London where we got to visit the
infamous, Freud Museum. Yes! We were lucky enough to go
and visit the house of Freud. But before we got to venture
into his house, we had to satisfy our appetites first and start
with dinner. There was great mix of students who came
along, including undergrad, postgrad, overseas and year
abroad students!

Once we finished our lovely meal, we set off for a day of
Freud. Getting there was an adventure in it self, the huge hill
leading to the Freud Museum was a trek to get up.
Eventually, we arrived at our destination and walked in to
the house of the Father of Psychoanalysis. It was a breath-
taking experience because what we saw was so surreal. We
learnt so much about Freud that day, his interest in
archaeology, his relatives, the fine ornaments he has
displayed in his home, just to state a few.

The house of Freud was where he spent the last year of his
life. He came to London with his wife, sister-in-law, his
daughter and their housemaid as refugees from the Nazi
Germany. In Germany, Freud’s work was publicly burned. For
the last 16 years of his life, he suffered from palate cancer, but
that wasn’t enough for him to discontinue his work.

We spent a lot of time in the gift shop which was filled with all
sorts of Freudian things; mugs, slippers, books, notepads all
created through the inspirational man himself. Everything was
so interesting and we even got a sticker!

After the tour of the 2 storey building, we made our way into
Camden-Town. | have never been to Camden so | didn’t know
what to expect, as it has such a big reputation. | was not
disappointed with what | saw, as soon as | stepped foot off the
tube and onto Camden territory, | fell in love. The aroma of
food, the atmosphere was so intense, it is such a lovely place!

After a hectic day, we went to Wetherspoons to wind down
and chill. It was an educational, fun-filled day and | would
definitely recommend this trip for anyone who is interested in
Freud.
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by Alistair Thorpe

On a very cold Friday, December 5" evening, The Psychology Society got together with the
Psychology Department to host a Christmas Party for staff and students to get together
and celebrate a wonderful first term!

A large group of between 70 — 100 staff and students made their way up to Top Bar. With
such a strong turnout, the 50 free drink tokens, graciously provided by the department,
were voraciously cashed in and all used up within the first 15 minutes! Top Bar very kindly
agreed to reserve out an area for our Christmas Party, as well as providing some
sandwiches and snacks, which also disappeared within a few minutes.

In a very packed Top Bar, the Christmas music and Christmas hats had everyone in a great
mood (Dr Callan’s Christmas jumper was a great festive hit!). There were a few staff vs
students’ doubles games of pool. The most memorable being the staff team of Dr Cooper
and Professor Ward quite thoroughly beating two second year students, who have, out of
shame, requested to be kept anonymous...(you know who you are!).

It was a great opportunity for staff members to get to know students a little bit more, and
vice versa, with a large number of students mentioning how enjoyable it was to spend
some time with staff in a much less formal setting.

The Psychology Department and the Psychology Society would like to say massive thank
you to all the staff and students who came along and helped to create such a successful
evening. We hope that all of you who were able to make it had a wonderful time, and that
this is the start of many enjoyable and collective future events.

A special mention should be made to the members of staff who worked incredibly hard
organising and publicising the event and also The Psychology Societies committee
members who also worked extremely hard to help make this event happen.

Keep an eye on future Departmental and Psychology Society events via:

The Psychology Department &%

Invites you to our:
%Mﬂdd %

Friday 5" December 2014



https://www.facebook.com/PsychologyatEssex
https://www.facebook.com/UoEPsychologySociety
https://www.facebook.com/PsychologyatEssex
https://www.facebook.com/UoEPsychologySociety
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Speed Networking Event

by Bijal Kotecha

The Careers and Employability centre based in square 2 create various events to help
students out in many ways. On 25™ of November, they held a speed-networking event
for Psychology and Bio-Med students at Blues Bar. This involved previous Essex
graduates (alumni) coming back to the university, from various backgrounds, to speak
to current students about where they are now. The event was successful; students had
the opportunity to talk to all of the graduates for a few minutes, in the style of speed
dating. When the bell rung, it was time to move on to the next person! This was great
as it gave us the chance to find out first hand about the careers they were in and how
they managed to get in their current roles. Other opportunities even arose from a
short conversation with certain alumni, such as volunteer experience, so it was
definitely worth attending!

After this there was an informal mixer held in the hexagon, where we could mingle
with the graduates with no time constraints. Lovely nibbles and drinks were provided
to top off the evening, and the informal setting allowed us to speak to the alumni
without pressure.

, one of the students who attended said “l enjoyed speaking to
different people as it gave a real insight into their field of work”

“We’ve been running Alumni/Student Speed
Networking events for two years now, and in that time 150 alumni have come back to campus to
showcase the varied career paths that a degree from Essex can open up. From our point of view,
we're really pleased to be able to create the opportunity for alumni to give back in this way, and
to help give our students the edge in an increasingly competitive graduate job market.”

Do you want to finish all your credits?
If so, you can sign up for my two studies
on SONA; "Can you hear the tone?" and

"Recognising vocal emotions"

You can do them both on the same day
and they give 2.25 credits all together!

Desire Nilsen, dnilse@essex.ac.uk



mailto:dnilse@essex.ac.uk
mailto:dnilse@essex.ac.uk
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